Commission Committee Assignments - C4 AG

MIAMIBEACH

COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission

FROM:

Vice-Mayor John Elizabeth Aleman

DATE:

February 14, 2018

SUBJECT: REFERRAL TO THE TRANSPORTATION, PARKING, BICYCLE-PEDESTRIAN FACILITIES COMMITTEE TO DISCUSS A POTENTIAL PARK SHARE PILOT IN

MIAMI BEACH.

ANALYSIS

Please include in the February 14, 2018 City Commission Agenda, a referral to the Transportation, Parking, Bicycle-Pedestrian Facilities Committee to discuss the possibility of conducting a park share pilot project in Miami Beach.

Park sharing is a private parking space rental concept currently in use by cities across the US to alleviate parking concerns in their cities. This concept may be well-received by residents and tourists of Miami Beach alike, and I would therefore like feedback from the TPBP Committee to gauge interest.

Potential shared parking providers have various platforms and services that should be considered. Below is a list of competitors that could serve our area:

Rover Parking (Toronto - http://roverparking.com/)

SPOT (Boston - previously called Park Easier - http://www.parkeasier.com/)

Pavemint (LA - https://www.pavemint.com/)

CurbFlip (unknown - https://curbflip.com/)

Garage (Vancouver - http://www.garageapp.co/

I include two presentations from two potential pilot providers with whom I have met for additional information.

For additional information, please contact my office at ext. 6437.

Legislative Tracking

Vice-Mayor John Elizabeth Aleman

ATTACHMENTS:

Description